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Dear Ms Abouchar: 

Re: 	Ontario Power Authority — 2011 Revenue Requirement Submission 
EB-2010-0279 

We have received your letter of February 23, 2011 in which you requested that the 
Ontario Power Authority reconsider its response to LIEN Interrogatory 10 in this 
proceeding. The OPA has indeed considered its response to Interrogatory 10 in light of 
the comments made in your letter, but it remains of the view that there is no apparent 
connection between the information sought in the Interrogatory and the matters at issue in 
the 2011 revenue requirement submission. The subject of Interrogatory 10 is a 
Memorandum of Understanding that was in effect from December 22, 2005 to December 
31, 2007. The OPA does not believe that this Memorandum of Understanding, which 
came to an end more than three years ago, has any bearing on its expenditure and 
revenue requirements or fees for 2011. 

Yours truly, 
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